Homestead Presbytery Special Council Meeting
November 9, 2021

The meeting was opened at 5:35 with prayer by Council moderator Wendy Waite.

In Attendance: Stephen Earl, Terri Sherman, Joan Berglund, Teresa Bartlett, Sue Babovec, Brian Johnson, Leanne Masters, Jim McNeil

The meeting was called for the purpose of restructuring the committee for the replacement of the elected stated clerk for Homestead Presbytery.

A small committee was selected when we thought Ray Meester would be applying to continue for one more year as the Stated Clerk however he has indicated that he  would conclude his services as Stated Clerk on Dec 31, 2021.

After discussion it was agreed that we would extend the application deadline to December 10. A motion was made , seconded and approved to expand the state clerk search committee from 3 to 5 members. It is  strongly encouraged that one additional member will be from the Administrative and Finance Committee and the last member, if one will agree to serve, be a current congregation clerk.

The job description will call for a one year contract for 15 hours/week with the salary to be $19,000 with $2,000 for continuing education. 

The meeting was concluded at 6:19 with prayer. 
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